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Docket No. 030-01209

V.A. Medical Center
7th Street and Indian School Road
Phoenix, Arizona 85012

Attention: Mr. Roy L. Bourne
Medical Center Director

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated March 11, 1988, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct items which we brought to your attention in our latter
dated February 26, 1988. Your corrective actions will be verified during our
next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, ,

,

b
,

James L. Montgomery, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch

bcc w/cy ltr dtd 3/11/88:
~

RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS) (IE05)
8. Faulkenberry
J. Martin
J. Zollicoffer

bec w/o cy of ltr dtd 3/11/88:
M. Smith

Region V/ norma

[ REQUEST COPY ] REQUEST COPY ] REQUEST COPY ] REQUEST W Y ]
| [ YESV/ NO ] YES / NO ] YES / N0 ] YES / tLQ) ] /
; [S TO POR ] /

[ / N0 ] {
"#PZur ski BT m o on JLM goinery

l 3hj/88 3/f$f88 88 3/A 8 / t

8803300379 880324 i

REOS LIC30'

| c2.-10070-01 PDR

L: 3


